Australian Prudential Regulation Authority

400 George Street (Level 26)
Sydney NSW 2000

GPO Box 9836
Sydney NSW 2001

Ref no. 16/000441

18 February 2016

Ben Fairless

By email: foi+request-1503-750be376@righttoknow.org.au

Dear Mr Fairless
Extension of time under s27A of the Freedom of Information Act 1982 (FOI Act)

| refer to your FOI request dated 19 January 2016 which was acknowledged by the
Australian Prudential Regulation Authority (APRA) on 1 February 2016 (the
acknowledgment letter).

As indicated in the acknowledgment letter and discussed over the phone on 4 February
2016, APRA has consulted a third party under section 27A and has determined it to be
appropriate to extend the deadline for responding to your request by 30 days.

Accordingly, APRA will therefore make a decision on your FOI request by 19 March 2016.
Please contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

// L

Ben Carruthers
FOI Officer
Tel: 02 9210 3000
Fax: 02 9210 3430
foi@apra.gov.au
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